Sexual Offenders On Campus

The Board believes that the safety of its students is its main priority. To that point, anyone
known to be convicted of a sexual offense, of any level, shall not be allowed on any district
campus or district sponsored event. Should a known offender have violated this prohibition, the
superintendent will coordinate with local law enforcement and legal counsel to take appropriate
action, which may include issuing a notice of trespass order.

A parent who is a registered sex offender shall contact the superintendent to ascertain
appropriate methods for carrying out school business related to their child.

This policy does not apply to students. The superintendent will determine appropriate action if a
student is a convicted sex offender.

A community member who is a registered sex offender shall contact the superintendent at least
24 hours prior to a public meeting to determine an appropriate method to attend that meeting.



